
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Buffalo Charter School 

Weekly Newsletter – February 14, 2025 

Dear SBCS Families, 

Happy Valentine’s Day!  What an awesome day today!  Thank you to all of the parents who 

came in to support the students who received awards at today’s awards assemblies. We hope 

that everyone has a wonderful February break next week and will see everyone back in 

school on Monday, February 24th.  As always, there are upcoming events that we want 

everyone to be aware of: 

 

• It’s Spelling Bee time!  The 60 finalists have been announced!  Letters went home with 

every finalist inviting them and their families to our Spelling Bee Finals on Tuesday, 

February 25th at 6:00 PM.  

 

• We have sent out a mid-year parent satisfaction survey via email and hard copy.  If you 

could take a moment to fill it out, that will continue to help us make the best 

educational facility possible for your children.  

 

• We have scheduled a meeting for any parent who is interested in joining our Anti 

Bullying Coalition.  The next meeting will be on Wednesday, March 12th from 5:00-6:00 

in the school library.  The PTO will have their monthly meeting directly after at 6:00 PM 

for those who are interested.  We had a great meeting the first time!  Please email Mr. 

Hahn at fhahn@southbuffalocs.org if you are interested in joining us. 

 

• We are excited to welcome performers from the African American Cultural Center to 

our school on Wednesday, February 26th!  They will be performing for our students as 

part of our Black History Month celebrations. 

Thank you! – SBCS Leadership Team                   

SBCS Administration 

 

 

 

 

2nd Grade Math Lesson 
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